
Become a Programme Rep
Be the voice for your peers

What are the benefits?

Programme Reps play a key role in ensuring that all students have a voice and an 
opportunity to share feedback about their learning experience. They help students make as 
many positive changes as possible and ultimately, help improve the quality of education at 
City.

We want you to feel empowered in a positive  difference to your student academic 
experience. You’ll gain valuable skills to boost your CV.

• You’ll be supported along the way with induction and refresher training by the Students’
Union. 

• First point of contact for paid research opportunities

• Rep of the Month prizes

• Regular Rep newsletters to keep you up to date with Rep activity and news

• Training and development opportunities

• Rep Social Events at the end of term and more!

1. Speak to your
Course Leader for 
more information

2. Nominate yourself

3. Get your peers to
vote for you in class 
elections

4. Attend Rep training
at the end of 
October/ 
November

For any questions or 
queries, email 
studentrep@city.ac.uk 
or visit our Welcome 
Desk in Tait Building!

Next steps!
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